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  Asahi Kasei Corp. 

  November 5, 2021 

 

Asahi Kasei to apply for listing on the TSE Prime Market 

 
Asahi Kasei received an initial assessment result from the Tokyo Stock Exchange (TSE) 
regarding the listing criteria for new market segments on July 9, 2021, confirming that Asahi 
Kasei fulfilled the requirements for listing on the Prime Market.  The Board of Directors of Asahi 
Kasei today adopted a resolution to select listing on the Prime Market and to submit an 
application to the TSE accordingly. 
 
Based on this resolution, Asahi Kasei follow the procedures for application to the Prime Market in 
accordance with schedule stipulated by the TSE. 
 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Asahi Kasei Corp.  

Corporate Communications  

Phone: +81-(0)3-6699-3008  

Fax: +81-(0)3-6699-3187  

 


